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Useful points 
 
 

 In Nursery we encourage the children to ‘read’ as 
much as possible to kick-start a love of stories. 

We have a sharing station at the front of Nursery 
and we will be encouraging children to choose 

stories to bring home to share with you.  
 Snack is £2 a week—children receive a healthy 

snack every day and either milk or water 
 All children have a cupboard in Nursery that’s 

theirs to put everything in that they might need 
or they want to keep safe. Here is where they 
should have their wellies, and a bag of spare 
clothes—everything from pants and socks to 

trousers and jumpers! 

Welcome to Little Explorers Nursery! 
Myself and all the staff here can’t wait for 

your children to begin so we can start making 
memories and getting them settled in with us. 

Things have been a little different as we all 
know, but we will still be providing the best 

care and giving the children as many  
possibilities and experiences as possible.  

This half term we are looking at the story of 
‘Peace at Last’, which is always much loved! 

We cant wait to get stuck in with this.   


